
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Congratulations 
From 

 
 

Regional Councillor Joe Li 
 

To 
 

Canadian Association of 
Chinese Performing Arts 

 

For your 
 

 

5TH TORONTO DRAGON FESTIVAL (2024) 
As Regional Councillor for the City of Markham, it is my honour to extend my heartiest congratulations to the 

organizers, supporters, and volunteers on this special occasion. Your dedication to promoting Chinese culture 
through performing arts is truly commendable, and this event serves as a shining example of your hard work and 

commitment. Events like this play a crucial role in fostering cultural exchange and understanding within our 
community. They showcase the rich traditions and talents of Chinese performing arts and bringing joy and 

appreciation to all who attend.  I thank everyone for your tireless efforts in making this festival a resounding success. 
Your passion and enthusiasm have undoubtedly made a significant impact on our city and beyond. Thank you for 

making this event a grand success. Please accept my best wishes for your future endeavours. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

August 30, 2024 
 
 

 
 

 

 

   Sincerely Yours, 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

   Joe Li 
   Regional Councillor 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Corporation of the City of Markham · 101 Town Centre Boulevard, Markham, ON L3R 9W3  
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